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MEMORANDUM
TO: Community Services Members
FROM: Anne Hill, Community Services Policy Analyst
DATE: April 17,2009
SUBJECT: DOH Advises Home Care Agencies of Licensure and Requirements for

ALRs

ROUTE TO: Administrators, Program Directors

ABSTRACT: DAL advises home care agencies to evaluate appropriateness of referrals for
residents of congregate care facilities.

A Dear Administrator letter (DAL) has been issued by the Department of Health (DOH) to
inform home care agencies of new and existing categories licensure and regulations of adult care
and assisted living facilities. The DAL directs home care agencies to be aware of the licensure
status of a facility in which a potential patient may reside, and the appropriateness of the referral
and services. The DAL includes a list of provider types and references sections of the New York
Code of Rules and Regulations.

For your convenience, the DAL, which is posted on the Health Provider Network (HPN)), is
provided as an attachment at the bottom of this screen.

If you have any questions or comments regarding the contents of this memo, you may contact
Anne Hill at ahill@nyahsa.org or 518-449-2707, ext. 141; or Diane Darbyshire at
ddarbyshire(@nyahsa.org, or NYAHSA ext. 162.
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